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March 1st, 1928.

Professor H. D. Brunt, 
Macdonald College, Que.

Dear Dr. Brunt
X should have acknowledged receipt ol your letter of February 24th before 

this and I apologize for not doing so.
I shall have to discuss tMs matter with the authorities at Macdonald 

College before taking it up with you again.

Yours faithfully.

Principal.


